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We would like to say a massive well done to all the children for completing their first full 

term in Nursery! We are very proud of the progress each child has made and it has been 

lovely getting to know each and very one of them and you as their parents. Thank you for all 

of your support throughout this term. 

We hope you have a fun and safe time off with your families. Don’t forget to keep us up to 

date with all your holiday fun by uploading to our Tapestry account! 

Please may we ask that you take the time to like and comment on some of your children’s 

observations from the term. They really love when we share what you have said about their 

learning. 

Our learning... 

This terms topic- Winter Wonderland 

Book Focus- Stick Man 

Rhyme of the week- Humpty Dumpty   

Maths focus – recapping numbers 1-5 

 

Home Learning... 

Next term we will be learning about 2D 

shapes. Can you go on a shape hunt in your 

home or out on a walk and find any 2D shapes- 

do you know their names? Take a picture or 

draw a picture and share the shapes you find 

on Tapestry!  

Don’t Forget.... 

• Christmas Party- on Tuesday 19th December we will be having our Christmas party. Children 

can attend school in their party clothes and bring a donation of food or drink. There is a sign-

up sheet on our notice board please sign up for something if you haven’t already.  

• Pyjama Day- On Thursday 21st December children may come to school in their pyjamas to 

celebrate the end of term. This is an EYFS event- older siblings in years 1-6 will need to wear 

their school uniform to school as normal. 

• Books-This Thursday we will be sending home two story books to last you the break. Please 

return any school books you have at home on this day or we will not be able to hand out new 

books. 

 

Have a great week! 

Ms Webber & Ms Dawson 

---------------------------- 

-------------------------- 

Dates for your diary: 

• Tuesday 19th December- Christmas Party  

• Thursday 21st December- Pyjama Day/Last day of term 

• Friday 22nd December - Monday 8th January- Christmas Holidays 

• Monday 8th January- INSET day (school closed) 

• Tuesday 9th January- Children return to school 

 


